
Page 1 of 1 
 

                 13th February, 2021 
 RECORDER REPORT 
 

 

PIA announces 10pc discount for BQATI members, their immediate 
family 
KARACHI: Pakistan International Airline (PIA) has announced a 10 percent discount to 
the members of Bin Qasim Association of Trade & Industry (BQATI) and their 
immediate family for international and domestic travels. 
 
The announcement was made by CEO Air Marshal Arshad Malik during his visit to 
BQATI Secretariat where MoU was signed between PIA and BQATI. 
 
After detailed discussion, BQATI and PIA aim to build a cordial business relationship 
which will be of benefit to the business community of Bin Qasim Town. 
 
The points decided in the MoU are 10 percent discount on economy & economy plus on 
PIA flights for international and domestic sectors shall be offered to BQATI members 
and their immediate family. 
 
BQATI will extend support and will facilitate promotion of PIA products and services 
from all its platforms. 
 
BQATI members will declare PIA as Official Travel Partner and PIA will be preferred 
travel airline for all their visits on both international and domestic sectors. 
 
Patron in Chief BQATI, Mian Muhammad Ahmed said that there was no doubt that PIA 
was improving steadily and despite Covid-19, the airline performed well among all 
other airlines in the world that was commendable however there were still many issues 
that need to be fixed. 
 
He said that the most important issue was the flight network connectivity, business 
class fare and allocation charges from business class, flight schedule. The award plus 
system also needs to be made online so that the customer himself can book his ticket 
based on his points. Later, CEO PIA welcomed all the requests and suggestions of BQATI 
and assured that all the issues would be considered and resolved as soon as possible. 
The meeting was also attended by BQATI office bearers and members. 


